
To:  Golf Coaches to DIII District Golf Tournament at Stone Ridge  

From: Mike Vannett-Tournament Manager  

  

Congratulations on qualifying to the Division III District Golf Tournament at Stone Ridge Golf 

course.  The tournament will be held on Thursday, October 3rd, 2024.  Coaches meeting will 

be at 8:00 am with the first tee times scheduled to begin at 8:30 sharp.  The greens fees for 

the tournament is being paid for by the Northwest District Athletic Board.  The fee includes 

the green fees, range balls for practice on the day of the tournament, coach’s cart and a hot 

dog lunch for the golfers and the coach.   

Practice rounds should be set up directly with the golf course.  Practice round rates are: 

Monday-Thursday $25 walking/$35 riding per 18.  Weekend rate (Friday-Saturday) is $30 

walking/$40 riding per 18.  Practice round range balls will be the responsibility of the 

players/coaches.   Weekend times have to be after noon.  Note that we are holding the Division 

1 Sectional tournament on Wednesday, September 25th and the course won’t be available for 

practice until after 3:00 pm.  Coaches and Chaperones can play for the same rate.  Golfers must 

be at least 16 years of age and hold a valid driver’s license to rent a cart.  

Rules of the course and tee time assignments have been attached but are also available on 

Baumspage for this tournament.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 419-308-

4322.  I look forward to seeing you on the 3rd of October and once again congratulations!  

 

Mike Vannett  

Tournament Manager  

 A REMINDER THAT ALL FEES PAID BY EITHER CHECK OR CASH 
SHOULD BE MADE OUT AND SENT DIRECTLY TO STONE RIDGE GOLF 
COURSE.  THIS COVERS THE PRACTICE ROUNDS.  A REMINDER THAT 
ADMISSIONS WILL BE CHARGED AS YOU ENTER THE GOLF COURSE 
PARKING LOT. ADMISSION FEES WILL BE THE SAME AS THE 
SECTIONAL TOURNAMENT.  PLEASE ADVISE YOUR PARENTS AND 
FANS OF THIS.   


